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December 22,2009

Kerry Robertson
Robertson Floors Ltd.
Unit 400 - 1055 West 14thAve.
North Vancouver, BC
V7P 3P2

Dear Kerry,

On behalf of Earls Restaurants, we would like to express our appreciation
for the professionalism and quality of work performed by Robertson Floors
on many of our restaurants across Western Canada. Kerry and Josh has
worked on majority of our restaurants through the numerous years that we
have known each other. The quality of work has never been compromised
and we appreciate the attention to detail in completing the deficiencies at
the end of each project.

Your team has been a tremendous help and an asset on all our projects
that they have worked on together. We would like to express to Robertson
our warmest thanks for a job well done. We look forward to working
together in future projects.

Yours truly,

Raymond Lee
Director of Design and Construction
Earls Restaurants Ltd.
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